
Shalom, 

The ELC students have been busy 

and engaged in learning our 

classroom rou�nes, prac�cing life 

skills, diving into academics, and 

deligh�ng in some beau�ful fall 

weather on the playground. In 

September and October we also 

learned about Rosh Hashanah, 

Yom Kippur, Sukkot, Shemini 

Atzeret and Simchat Torah. Pictures tell the story! 

Todah Rabah (thank you very much) to Laura Sher 

for making vegetable soup with us to celebrate the 

harvest and Sukkot.   

Also, Rabba Kaya, we thank you for teaching us 

about the etrog and lulav, and what makes a      

sukkah special. We visited the sukkot at Temple  

Israel and at Strawbery Banke, where we also      

celebrated Shabbat. Rabba Kaya gave a wonderful 

lesson on Torah, le.ng students see the scrolls  in 
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the ark and 

marching 

in a Torah    

parade 

through 

the      

sanctuary. 

Shalom, 

Tammy 

Roberge 

 

Contact me 

via email –           

preschool.director@templeisraelnh.org  or via 

phone at 603-436-5301  Ext. 23. 

Note to parents: the ELC will welcome Carla Friend 

of Tkiya at 10:00 am on Wednesday, December 1, 

for a special Hanukkah performance. 

Below: Students chopping vegetables to make “stone soup.” 
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